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COUNTY OF RACINE 

GOVERNMENT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

  
Pamela Zenner-Richards, Chairman       Supervisor Thomas E. Roanhouse 
Ronald Molnar, Vice Chairman        Supervisor Kiana Johnson-Harden 
John A. Wisch, Secretary        Supervisor Janet Bernberg 

Supervisor Robert D. Grove 

*** THIS LOCATION IS HANDICAP ACCESSIBLE.  If you have other special needs, please contact the Racine County 
Board Office, 730 Wisconsin Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin 53403 (262) 636-3571, fax (262) 636-3491 or the TTD/RELAY 1-
800-947-3529. ***                                                    

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

OF THE 

GOVERNMENT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
DATE:   TUESDAY, MAY 5, 2015 
 
TIME:   6:00 p.m. 
 
PLACE:  PUBLIC WORKS CONFERENCE ROOM 
   IVES GROVE OFFICE COMPLEX 

14200 WASHINGTON AVENUE 
   STURTEVANT, WI  53177 
 
 

A G E N D A 

 
 

1. Public Comments 
2. Approval of Minutes from 3/31/15 
3. Racine County Clerk of Courts, Roseanne Lee 
4. 2014 Jail Alternative and Diversion reports by Cheryl Zimmerman 
5. Intern Lea Diaz final report regarding Department of Transportation’s budget shortfall 
6. Communication referrals from County Board Meetings 

a. Thank you letters from State Representatives Cory Mason and David Craig regarding Racine 
County’s opposition to the county-based assessment proposal contained in the State Budget Bill. 

b. Memorandum from WCA announcing its annual NACo Conference and Exposition July 10-13. 
c. Resolution from Wood County opposing SB 21 and AB 21 as it related to repealing Wisconsin 

Statutes 145.245, Wisconsin Fund Program that awarded $2.3 million in year 2014 to 654 low 
income property owners statewide for replacement of failing septic systems. 

d. Resolutions from Buffalo, Lincoln and Ozaukee Counties opposing the provision in the 2015-
2017 state budget bill shifting from municipal to county assessment and urges the Wisconsin 
State Legislature to remove the provision from the state budget. 

e. Resolution from Buffalo County opposing changes to Wisconsin’s current long-term care system 
– Family Care, Iris, Partnership and Aging and Disability Resource Centers of Buffalo, Pepin and 
Clark Counties. 

f. Correspondence from State Representative Thomas Weatherston stating that the local government 
assessment proposal in the state budget bill has been removed. 

g. Memorandum from Executive Director of WCA, Mark O’Connell announcing the WCA Annual 
Conference Sept. 20-22 in La Crosse. 

7. Set next meeting date 
8. Adjournment 

 


